Henham and Uﬁley
Primary and Nursery School

School Lane ¢« Henham ¢ Bishop’s Stortford
Hertfordshire CM22 6BP
Tel: 01279 850213 ¢ Fax 01279 850429

Headteacher: Mrs Kim Hall

18t September 2020
Dear parents/ carers,

What a super week of sunshine this has been!

Thank you so much for adapting to the change of entrance and exit for years 3 and 5 this week, as well as self-
staggering; the mornings are so relaxed!

As the year 3 and 5 change has worked so well over the last few days, we will keep this in place.

To confirm, Year 6 will still go straight to their classroom door, all other years will come in via the main school
entrance, and leave via the field gate. Once again, thank you so much for your continued cooperation.

A reminder that if you have an older child that wants to walk home on their own, or walk to your car, please
can you ensure you email your written permission to Mrs Hipperson in the office:
admin@henhamugley.essex.sch.uk We cannot allow children to leave school on their own without this
written permission.

Please also state the time you would like them to leave — either 3pm or 3.15pm. If you do not state a time,
they will finish at the usual 3.15pm.

PSA- a reminder that the PSA will be meeting via zoom on Monday 215t September at 7.30pm. We will
send out the link for this meeting on Monday — it would be great to see you there!
Attached is a flyer from the PSA regarding 'Your School Lottery’ please do take a look!

That's it for this week, short and sweet!

Have a fabulous weekend and I look forward to seeing you next week.
Take care everyone,

Kim
Kim Hall
Headteacher
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We take your privacy rights seriously - https://henhamugley.essex.sch.uk/information/gdpr/
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